
October 20, 1997

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Changes in Public Protection Classification
Homeowners and Dwelling Fire Policies
Firemen's Relief Fund Tax

Please find attached, changes in the fire protection classification for the 
towns and fire districts as indicated. These changes become effective December 
1, 1997.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Charles B. Taylor

 

Personal Lines Manager

CBT:dp

Enclosure

 

P-97-18 

 

 

Please notify your Tax Department that Firemen=s Relief Fund Tax (General 
Statutes 58-84-1 to 58-84-20) is applicable to premiums of policies written on 
or after the above effective date.

 


